


 

 
SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

 
Looking at the chart above—a child whose attendance is 90-100% over 5 years is still mequivalent to 
missing two terms of school. 
 
You may be aware (through significant media coverage) the national concern regarding the declining rates 
of student attendance in schools.  Regular attendance at school is critical for our children’s learning, 
wellbeing and their future.  Not only are children missing out on important learning they need, but on 
friendship, connections, and fun moments.  We know that with the disruptions this year this has had a direct 
impact on our students learning time so going forward every day counts.   
 
It is our role as teachers together with you as whānau (family) to ensure that attendance every day at 
school does matter, and we need your support to ensure that we are committed to this goal together.  If the 
value of attendance is not prioritised at primary school level patterns of truancy can then become 
established in our older children.  You may already have had a call from our staff to enquire why your child 
is absent.  The school are then required to share this information with the Ministry of Education as this 
information is being tracked carefully to ensure that your child does attend school every day.  On 
occasions, the school is required to contact external Attendance Services whose independent role is to 
support your child to attend school consistently.  Please advise us if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child’s attendance at school so we can support in any way to help you make every moment 
of learning time matter for your child.  See also some tips for parents and whānau. 

https://temahau.govt.nz/tips-for-parents-and-whanau


 

TERM 2 2023 

Tuesday 20th June NBC cross country for selected students (rainsaver 23rd June) 

Wednesday 21st June—Thursday 22nd June  

 Student Led Conferences  

Friday 23rd June Excursion to CATS show—Areas 21, 22, 37, 38, 39  

Tuesday 27th June—Wednesday 28th June  

 School class, individual and sibling photos 

Thursday 29th June FOS ‘occasional treat’ Cadbury chocolate fundraiser commences 

Friday 30th June Last day of Term 2 

 School closes at the usual time of 2.55pm 

On 23rd June Areas 21, 22, 37, 38 and 39 will be visiting the Aotea Centre to view the National Youth 
Theatre’s performance of Andrew Lloyd Webber's CATS.  Made doubly special with the inclusion of 
two of our students in the cast—Agnes H and Kyna O—all the best for your performances!! 

CHANGE OF DATE 



 
 

 
 

 
A box of x36 chocolates will be distributed to students (eldest in each 
family) on Thursday 29th June to sell at $2 per bar.  We will be fundraising for interactive sand/
water play areas. 
 
We request that students start by selling to family and friends, take to sports games to sell to 
other teams.  PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO GO UNSUPERVISED SELLING 
CHOCOLATES— a grown up person should be with them at all times. 
 
If money is paid ($72) within the first two weeks of Term 3 then families will go into the spot prize 
draw—we have great prizes to be won including: 
 
 1 x bike 
 1 x waterproof action camera 
 4 x $25 Westfield vouchers 
 10 x $10 Whitcoulls vouchers 
 
If you do not wish to participate in this fundraiser, then please advise Jan in the school office by 
21st June (email—jmunroe@albany.school.nz). 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The FOS team 
 
 

感谢您参加Albany小学的筹款活动。 

您会收到一盒36根装的巧克力。请以每根$2.00的价格售出，将卖出的$72.00放入随附的袋子中交回

学校(确保袋子上写清楚学生的姓名和班级)。 
 

可以把巧克力卖给家人或朋友，也可以带到球场卖给其他球队的成员。请不要让孩子独自在无人陪同

的情况下卖巧克力-一位成年人应该陪同他们。 

如果你可以在学期的前两周内交回$72，将有机会参加抽奖活动 - 我们准备了丰厚的奖品等你来拿！ 

·1辆自行车 

·1 个防水运动相机 

·4张价值$25的Westfield礼券 

·10张价值$10的Whitcoulls代金券 

  

谢谢您的支持。 

Pictures indicative only 






